
Dear Parents,          
 
We are looking forward to having your child in our Transitional Kindergarten-First Grade 
Special Day Class this year. The following is a list of supplies that your student will be using in 
class. If possible, we ask that you do the best you can to provide your child and your child’s 
classroom with these materials. We appreciate any support you are able to provide.  The 
underlined items are ones that need a name on them as they are child specific. 
              

          
* 6 Large Glue sticks (purple, if possible) 
* 16-24 pack twistable crayons  
* 3 packages baby wipes or refill bags  
* 1 ream of white cardstock paper-8.5 x 11, 60# wt. (available at Wal-Mart, Target or Staples)  
* 1 box Kleenex  
* 1 box Ziploc bags (gallon, sandwich or snack sizes please: sliders make it easier on little    
hands to close)  
* Paper plates (small or large)  
* 2 packages disinfecting wipes        
* Skinny Dry Erase Markers- (Expo brand works best, variety of colors)  
*Plastic Folder with inside pockets 
* Headphones or earbuds for iPads- with child’s name on them  
 
***Bonus Items:  Goldfish crackers, animal crackers, pretzels, double sided tape, heavy duty 
clear packing tape or Play-doh-variety of colors.   
 
If you are unable to donate the above supplies, we will supply them for you. If you are able to 
donate more than the above, it would be truly appreciated. Thank you in advance for your 
support. The donation of these supplies will help ensure that the school’s limited budget can be 
used for other instructional and supplemental materials for the classroom. We’ll see you the first 
day of school, Wednesday, August 10th, 2022  
 
Thanks again,  
The Maryland Avenue Transitional Kindergarten- First Grade Special Day Class Staff 

 


